
1 R. A. Emerson Memorial 
 

The Department of Plant Breeding at Cornell University is pleased to 
announce that in all probability the R. A. Emerson Memorial will be completed 
within the present year. This Memorial will consist of a lighted glass 
exhibit case in which will be displayed a photograph of Dr. Emerson and 
changing exhibits of his work, together with current studies of the 
Department. The monetary goal originally set for the Memorial was $500. At 
this date 44 contributions totaling $302 have been received. Friends of Dr. 
Emerson who wish to contribute to the Memorial may send checks, payable to 
Cornell University, to Miss Frances Feehan, Department of Plant Breeding, 
Cornell University, Ithaca, New York. 


